City Clerk

From: Mayor's Assistant

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 9:29 AM

To: City Clerk

Cc: jbradford@mipd.org **Subject:** FW: Firing Range

Agenda item??? And have Justin at Council???

----Original Message----

From: jbradford@mipd.org <jbradford@mipd.org>

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 12:34 AM

To: Mayor's Assistant <assistant@cityofmi.org>

Subject: Firing Range

Good evening Trista,

I'm trying to seek approval from the city council for use of the range over the summer season. Do you know how I would go about doing this?

With three-gun related incidents within two weeks of each other I'm looking to get some more training on the range for officers. Due to staffing it's impossible to get over to Mackinaw City with everyone and the with the island range being outdoors you cannot get the type of training needed in the winter. I'm looking at two four-hour blocks, one in May and one in September. I would also need to seek approval from the State Park, but from my understanding the city is why it is currently off limits now.

Thank you for any insight you can provide,

-Justin